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Dear System Partners,  

This letter is to inform you of an important transition in our airport operations 
management. After careful consideration, we have made the decision to not extend our 
lease agreement with North Peace Airport Services (a subsidiary of Vantage Airport 
Group), which has managed airport operations on our behalf for many years, and instead 
bring the services in-house.  

The transition to an in-house operations model is part of our ongoing commitment to 
operational excellence. It reflects our strengthened internal structure with the required 
resources and capabilities needed to position us well in managing our operations more 
directly and efficiently while continuing to uphold our high standards of service and 
reliability. 

This transition will take place over the next two years and will come into effect on March 
18, 2027. During the transition period, we do not expect any business activity disruption. 
As a regional airport dedicated to our partners, and the customers and community we 
serve, we will remain focused on delivering a seamless experience for all stakeholders.  

We will keep you informed of our progress throughout the transition process and are 
available to address any questions through Miranda V. Flury: flurym@yxjairport.com.  

Thank you for your continued partnership and support as we move forward.  

Regards, 

 

Jim McKnight 

North Peace Airport Society Board President  


